
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

        Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Christmas and Happy 

New Year. Welcome to our new children and families, I am sure you will 

have lots of fun. Thank you all so much for supporting Pre School at the 

Christmas bingo we raised a staggering £1,500, plus a further £362 from 

the Christmas Photographs, this money will help us to replenish old toys 

for new ones plus new furniture, please feel free to contribute with any 

ideas you may have on what you would like us to purchase. 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

3rd January 2024 – 9th February 2024 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have 

been doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

Bears 
The children will be looking at the history of 

teddy bears and gathering information from the 

internet about the different species of bears 

there are. We will be reading ‘Old Bear’ books 

and Going on a Bear Hunt. 

 

Sickness and Diarrhoea & 

Paracetamol 

Please can I remind Parents/Carers 

that if you child has been vomiting or 

had diarrhoea they must not return to 

Pre School for 48 hours after the last 

bout of. This is to stop the infection 

spreading to other children and staff. 

Also, if you have given your child any 

form of paracetamol this includes 

Calpol/Ibuprofen etc they will not be 

allowed into pre-school as this may be 

masking an underling problem. 

As we are into Winter and the 

weather is getting colder, please 

can you dress your child 

accordingly in warm clothing as 

our building is metal and can 

take a while to warm up. 

 

 

The children will be making some 

lovely vegetable soup. Cutting up a 

variety of vegetables using child 

safety knives. 

 


